NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE JOINT PLANNING BOARD OF THE CITY OF AVON AND AVON TOWNSHIP

The Joint Planning Board of the City of Avon and Avon Township will hold a public meeting on Thursday, February 26th, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Avon Township Hall located at 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN) to conduct regular business. The public is invited to attend. All meetings in the City of Avon and Avon Township are handicap accessible.

Stephen Saupe, Clerk Avon Township ssaupe@csbsju.edu

Jim Thares, City Clerk/Administrator City of Avon jim.t@cityofavonmn.com

Published in the *Enterprise* Wednesday February 11, 2015.